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LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 

WRITTEN QUESTION 

 

Ms Carney to Minister for Justice and Attorney-General 
 

 
Integrated Land Information System – usage changes 

 
 
Would you please advise how much revenue was generated in 2009-10 from 
the statutory charges for accessing the IJIS? 
 
 
The question specifically refers to ‘statutory charges for accessing’ ILIS.   
Therefore, in calculating revenue, charges relating to registration of dealings, 
eg land transfers, have been excluded.  Further, a number of fees charged by 
the Department of Lands and Planning (DLP) for provision of sales reports 
and the like, are not statutory charges, so they have not been included. 
 
The revenue received in 2009-10 for statutory charges under the   
Registration Regulations for access to ILIS based registers was $1,122,795. 
 


